
 
 

Newsletter Term 5 – Week 3 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have all had a good week. We are certainly pleased in my household to see the 

sun shining again! 

I am sending this today as it is Bank Holiday tomorrow 

to mark the celebration of VE day. There will be a lot of 

information about this on television and radio so I hope 

you are able to share some of the information with 

your child/ ren so they know what it is all about. I have 

attached some bunting created from one of our parents 

if they would like to decorate that and a Powerpoint of what it is all if you want to use it. 

Teachers will not be planning for Friday. 

We are looking forward to hearing the announcement from government on Sunday to see 

what is happening next and any plans they have made regarding schools. We will hear the 

news the same time as you, so are unable to offer an indication as to what this may look like 

at the moment. We are having a remote staff meeting on Monday to share ideas on how we 

can best plan for the transition for the children returning to school in the future. We will be 

able to give your further guidance on this once it has been discussed and agreed by staff and 

governors. I can assure you that we will be using research from how schools deal with 

returning after a pandemic to help us make it as smooth as possible for your child/ren. 

It is great to see so many children using the messages option on the learning academy. We 

have enjoyed reading what you have been doing and it is a lovely way to stay in touch.  

The ‘This is Me’ project in the infants is working really well and we have a number of 

incredible individuals that the children have put forward as their inspiration. They have 

posed some great questions and I look forward to seeing their topic books when we return. 

You can even buy the Firle initial project book on Amazon. 

We are looking forward to being able to have a Federation 

one at the end of this project to join it. If anyone can 

support us regarding the printing then please do get in 

touch as with the schools 

being closed at the moment, we have been unable to fund 

raise for it. 

We hope you have a fabulous weekend. Stay safe and we hope 

to bring more news next week.  

 

 

Mrs Rachel West and Mrs Vicki Brown     


